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Operations Overview  

 Sports physicals continue to take place at our clinic.  

 We have applied for the grant to purchase the van for Strong Minds and other 

transportation needs. We are just waiting to hear back if we are going to receive the 

grant.  

 Patient rounds continue to provide positive feedback from our patients.  

 Looking at clinic collections for July we collected a total of $2,032.18 at time of 

service.  

 The hospital collected $9,380.25 in copays and collections for the month of July.  

 The public adjuster has started his work, the meteorologist report is back, and it appears 

that we have a good date of loss. We continue to move forward with the roof project.  

 We are looking forward to supporting the community and schools this school year.   

 


